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Important Dates 
 

  

 17th March 

 PUPIL FREE DAY 

2DAY WRITING 

WORKSHOP for 

teachers 

 

21-22nd March 

 MacqLit Canberra 

(Penny/Catherine) 

 

22nd March 

 Gilbert/Croker 

Legends Gala Day 

(Year 3-6) 

 

7th April 

 Last day Term 1 

 
 

 

22nd March 

 Gilbert/Croker 

Legends Gala Day 

(Year 3-6) 

 

 

 

7th April 

 Last day Term 1 

 
 

 

End Term 1 Newsletter 2017

YOUNG LEADERS  
Year 6 students attended ‘Imagination’ at The International Convention 

Centre on Friday 3rd March. Students caught the train to and from the 

venue and joined a group of approximately 4000 students and teachers 

to engage in inspirational leadership presentations by Sam Skinner, Sam 

Webb, Jade Hameister and Dr Jordan Nguyen. It was a very worthwhile 

experience.  

 

 
Students in Yr 3-6 are invited to participate in The 

Gilbert/Croker Legends Gala Day to be 

held in Goulburn at North Park on Wednesday 22nd March 

2017.Tambelin have registered two teams- 7 A-Side Rugby League (Yr 

5/6) & 6-A-Side Touch Footy (simplified) Yr 5/6. ALL CHILDREN WILL 

BE REQUIRED TO BRING/WEAR- 

School uniform including hat, WATER bottle, warm clothes, raincoat, 

sunscreen, nutritious snacks, money for lunch/packed lunch, football 

boots or joggers, A mouth guard must be worn for Rugby, shoulder pads 

and head gear are optional. 

We strongly advise clear labelling of ALL items and ask that all items be 

packed into ONE compact bag that your child can manage without 

assistance.  

Students will walk to/from the venue with a supervising teacher. 
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GRAG EXCURSIONS   

Tambelin students enjoyed a visit to the GRAG to participate in  

‘How Does Your Garden Grow’ . Meredith has been following up in Science in both the 

Senior and Junior Rooms. Students have been observing their very own plants grow. Keep 

an eye on the Juniors’ pots out the front of the school…they intend on growing their very 

own beanstalks!  

 
 

 

 

 

 

‘Áre We There Yet?’Journey Around Australia. 
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    Shorts-   $22 

    Track Pants-  $40 

    Jumpers-  $65 

    Hats-   $15 

    School Polos- $25 

 

 

 

***We also have a demand for used 

items. Please send clothing into 

school and label as ‘donation’ or ‘for 

sale’. We are happy to pass on 

quality used items that have been 

outgrown. This is a great way to 

reduce the cost of new items when 

your child requires new sizes.  

 

 

Yard Maintenance  
If there are any families out there that  

could give current families a break from 
 yard duties that would be greatly  

appreciated.  

Duties would include mowing lawn, weed maintenance 

 and whipper snippering. Please contact staff if you are able to assist. 

Uniform 
 

 

 

 

 

A reminder from the Parent Committee.   

We encourage all parents to take on an active role in our little school to assist in it’s operation. Parent Committee 

meetings are held routinely in Weeks 3 and 7 of each term. Discussions are being held to possibly change meeting 

times to cater for a wider range of families as we have very few attendees at this stage. Meetings aim to be short 

and productive so please consider planning to attend at least one meeting per term.  Your input in greatly 

appreciated and assists the committee in making decisions. Meetings are also a vital source of information so 

parents know what’s going on at school. 

Policy Reminder 

Please Note-We continue to have many families parking in the bus zone to drop off and 

collect students. Please read the details below. Please note also that until council have 
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approved a disabled carpark we have designated one car space for this purpose immediately 

before the bus zone. 

Pedestrian/Car Arrivals and Departures 

Children who do not travel by bus must enter and leave the school via the single side gate. If there are delays in collection please contact the 

school and inform the teacher immediately. 

Bus Arrivals and Departures 

Children who travel by bus must enter and leave the school via the double main gate. Students who depart on buses from Tambelin are expected to quietly 

sit and wait for their bus. The student’s parent/guardian is required to negotiate supervision outside normal arrival and collection times for early or late 

bus departures. 

 

 

 

 

 


